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This draft removes all SDC changes regarding the Stanley Correctional Institution
and requires the department of corrections to open that institution in September 2002.

This draft also amends the appropriations and positions to open the New Lisbon and
Highview correctional institutions in January 2004.  This part of the draft uses figures
from LRBb2378, which was included in AA1 to ASA1 to AB1.  I was unable to reach
Jere Bauer at the LFB to verify the correctness of these figures.
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